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DATES TO REMEMBER
Term 3
4th Aug  - Community Coffee
7th Aug  - School Council 
15th & 16th - Parent/Teacher  
                  conferences
16th Aug - Book Fair begins
                 - CE lunch day
18th Aug - Grandparents/special
                   person morning
                - Book character dress-
                   up day
1st Sept  - Curriculum Day
6th Sept - School Concert
11th Sept - Swimming Commences
                - School Council 
15th Sept - Footy colours day
                 - Last day Term 3
                    2.30pm finish

Term 4
2nd Oct - Term 4 begins
16/17th Oct - 3/4 Camp
3rd Nov - Student Free Day
                   (PPD)
6th Nov - Student Free Day 
                (Curriculum Day)
7th Nov - Melbourne Cup Day
1st Dec - Twilight Market
20th Dec - Last day Term 4
                    1.30pm finish

Ainslie Parklands Primary School
Hinkley Ave, Croydon 3136
Ph: 9870 1566   Website: ainslieparklandsps.vic.edu.au

Paint and Sip Fundraiser
The new trend on social media seems to
be "Paint and Sip" nights, and last
Saturday night, our Community
Engagement Team organised an
opportunity for us to see what the fuss is
about.  It turned out to be a really
wonderful night where our community
shared a lovely evening together, finding
our inner artist in a really therapeutic and
creative way, while raising some funds for
our school through tickets, food platters
and a silent auction.  Huge thanks go to
the CE team - Jane B, Lisa, Melissa, Jo,
Sera, Nikki, and to our Art teacher, Fiona,
as well as to all who attended.  With
Fiona's guidance, we based our artwork
on the work of Sandra Silberweig, with
very effective results. 



Through this fundraiser, we have raised $1914.76 Thank you everyone!

Groove Foundation at
assembly
If you attended our assembly last
week, you were entertained by the
talented teachers of Groove
Foundation who inspired our
students with a wonderful
performance of the instruments that
they teach here at APPS. If you are
interested to sign your child up for
lessons with Groove Foundation,
please contact the office. 

 



Community Coffee - Friday
4th August at 9.10am
If you would like to have a chat with
Jane C and other parents, come
along on Friday 4th August at
around 9.10am for a coffee and a
biscuit in the staffroom. Look
forward to seeing you!

 

Nude Food changes to
Mondays!
The Student Voice Team cares
about our environment.  As Fridays
are now our lunch order day
(where the number of wrappers 
 will be hard to control), the team
would like to have a wrapper free
lunch day on Mondays. Each
Monday, we will be counting the
wrappers in student lunches and
the Studio with the least wrappers
will get the environment trophy in
their Studio for that week. 

          From the Student Voice Team

New split systems (heating and
cooling) in the Art Room and
Library
With huge gratitude to our parents on
the Community Engagement team, and
our community who has supported our
fundraising efforts over the last couple of
years,  we are thrilled to announce that
the split systems heating / air
conditioning units we have been raising
money for have now been installed in the
Art Room and Library. Thank you
everyone!. 

 

Community Engagement Team
We are incredibly lucky to have such
an amazing Community Engagement
Team. To express an interest in being
part of the team, or to make some
suggestions please email: 

janebennettsbrown@gmail.com

mailto:janebennettsbrown@gmail.com


Mobile Phones, Smart watches,
personal iPads, etc.
Please note that if students bring
mobile phones, smart watches and/or
personal iPads, devices, etc., to school,
they are required to be handed into the
office on arrival at school, and
collected at the end of the day.  Our
Mobile Phones - Student Use policy is
included in this newsletter and is also
on our website, and applies to all
devices (phones, smart watches, etc.) 
 Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

Friday Lunch Orders
If you are able to help with lunch
orders on a Friday (taking the orders
across and bringing the lunches back
from Melba College, please let the
office know if you are able to help.
Thank you!

Apply now to enrol your child in
Foundation (Prep) for 2024
The Department of Education has
released a new statewide timeline for
enrolling in Foundation (Prep) for the
2024 school year.
If you have a child starting primary
school in 2024, it’s time to enrol. Make
sure to submit your enrolment
application by Friday 28 July 2023.
If you are enrolling the sibling of a
student at our school for Foundation in
2024, and both children will be
attending our school at the same time,
your child is prioritised for a place at
our school as per the department’s
Placement Policy. 
It is important to follow the statewide
timeline to enrol your child in
Foundation. Enrolling your child in line
with the timelines allows us to plan our
classrooms, staffing and transition
activities and ensures your child has
the best start to school.
For more information, please read
about when and how to enrol your child
in Foundation at vic.gov.au/enrolling-
foundation-prep.
If you are seeking to enrol your child
into Foundation next year, please
contact our school office on 9870 1566
to request an application form / 
 enrolment form.

 

https://www.vic.gov.au/enrolling-foundation-prep










From the Foundation - Year 2 Studio...

This week in writing we have been exploring shape poems and preparing work for
publishing and display. Students have displayed resilience and perseverance
during the writing and editing process. 





From the 3/4 Studio

In Maths, the 3/4s have been learning about time. We have completed lots of hands-on
learning activities (such as making our own clocks to help us tell the time) and we have
had some fun with some games to practise telling the time. 

In PE we have been gearing up for athletics by practicing tunnel ball skills and techniques. 

 



From the 3/4 Studio...(continued)














